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Box 522
Carlsbad, New Mexico
March 4, 1935

Dr. E. H. Wells
State Geologist
Socorro, New Mexico

Dear Dr. Wells: Re: G. V. Hoopengarner letter.

This is in reply to your letter of March 1lst
in which you asked for information about a well drilled
by the A. & M. Petroleum Company in Sec. 15, T. 21 S.,
Re 27 E.

The only report Magruder and A. W. Rutter filed
for this well is form SG-101, the original I am enclos-
ing herewith for your files.

This well was spudded on 7-31-34 and at the present
time it is shut down at 1553' in hard lime. They-are wait-
ing for orders.,

They have not filed a well log as yet as there is
a possibility of them drilling deeper. However, I am en-
closing a copy of a log I received at Scout check, which
is none {00 accurate.

Very truly yours,

FIV:t

Encls, State 0il & Cas Ipspector.



